Exhibit N, Petty North, Wetlands and Other Waters Findings Report

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
VICKSBURG DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS
4155 CLAY STREET
VICKSBURG, MISSISSIPPI 38183-3435
REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF:

April 29, 20156

Operations Division

SUBJECT: Jurisdictional Determination — Louisiana Economic Development (LED),
Petty 99 Farm Site, Ouachita Parish, Louisiana

Mr. Bill McAbee

McAbee Wetland Services
655 Meadowbrook Road
Jackson, Mississippi 39206

Dear Mr. McAbee:

} refer to your inquiry received March 1, 2015, requesting a jurisdictional

determination for the subject property located in section 29, T18N-R5E, Quachita
Parish, Louisiana (enclosure 1).

Based upon the information provided, we have determined that a Department of
the Army Section 404 permit will not be required for any of the proposed work, since
there are no jurisdictional wetlands or other waters of the United States located on the
proposed project site. For your information, | have enclosed a copy of the basis of our
determination (enclosure 2), and appeals form (enclosure 3).

This determination/delineation has been conducted to identify the limits of the
Corps Clean Water Act jurisdiction for the particular site identified in this request. This
delineation/determination may not be valid for the wetland conservation provisions of
the Food Security Act of 1985, as amended. If you or your tenant are USDA program
participants, or anticipate participation in USDA programs, you should request a
certified wetland determination from the local office of the Natural Resources
Conservation Service prior to starting work.

This jurisdictional determination is applicable for a period not to exceed 5 years
from the date of this letter unless superseded by {aw or regulation. If the proposed
work is not completed by this time, or if project plans change, you should contact this
office for a reevaluation of permit requirements and refer to identification no.
MVK-2015-180 when submitting the information.



This determination of Department of the Army regulatory requirements does not
convey any property rights, either in real estate or material or any exclusive privileges,
and does not authorize any injury to property or invasion of rights or local laws or
regulations, or obviate the requirement to obtain state or local assent required by faw
for the activity discussed herein.

If we may be of any further assistance in this matter, please contact Mr. Aaron W.
Posner of this office, telephone (601) 631-5591, fax (601) 631-5459, or e-mail address:
aaron.w.posner@usace.army.mil.

Sincerely,

Chdh. A,

Charles R. Allred, Jr.
Chief, Enforcement Section
Regulatory Branch

Enclosures
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